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Response to Office of Public Counsel Data Request 2026 

Request: Regarding Spire’s proposed CHP program. Please identify any and all ways Spire’s 
proposal is different than the Missouri Division of Energy’s proposal from its last rate case 
above and beyond the change in total budget from $5.1 million to $4 million? 

Requested by Geoff Marke (geoff.marke@opc.mo.gov) 

Response:   

Spire’s request for a CHP program in this case was similar to the proposal the Missouri Division 
of Energy made in Spire’s last general rate case.  As part of discussions with Staff in this case, 
Spire intends to withdraw its proposed CHP program. 

Signed by: Scott Weitzel 
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